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Dear Parents,          4th November 2019 

General Election – Thursday 12th December 

I have received confirmation that school will be used as a Polling Station for the General Election on 

Thursday 12th December, 2019.  School will be closed all day.    

The Year 1 and Year 2 Christmas Nativity was scheduled to take place on this day and we have 

rescheduled this to Wednesday 11th December.  Details of this event and ticket information will 

follow shortly. 

School will be open as normal on Friday 13th December. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs C Arnold 

Headteacher 

 

 

 


